
 

June 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Year 11 Golden Laurels Awards Ceremony 
     
I am delighted to inform you that we will be hosting a prestigious Year 11 Golden Laurels 
Awards Ceremony on Thursday 20th June.  
 
Our Principal, Ms Seymour, and invited guests will be saying goodbye to our Year 11 
cohort and presenting awards to students for their outstanding achievement during their 
time at Uxbridge High. There will also be a selection of performances by a group of music 
students.  
 
Students should dress in smart attire, and we ask that they arrive at 4.15pm to be seated 
with their form groups, so that they are sitting together for any potential awards they 
receive.  Parents and carers are welcome to attend from 4.15pm, refreshments will be 
served in our foyer, and the hall will be opened for guest seating at 4.45pm. Unfortunately, 
due to capacity, we are only able to offer one guest seat per student for this event. We are 
also not able to offer on-site parking and therefore, ask that you find parking outside of 
school. There are limited parking bays within in our school carpark for blue badge 
holders, if you require a disabled parking space, please email parents@uhs.org.uk  
 
We would love to see as many guests attend this event as possible to support their child, 
and therefore, we politely request that you complete the below form to confirm your 
attendance by 4pm on Wednesday 12th June:  
  
https://forms.office.com/e/YR7T8KVBnp 
 
In addition to this, on Friday 14th June, following their final big exam, students will have 
an opportunity to sign shirts, collect leaver hoodies and say goodbye to their teachers.  
Students will be fully dismissed from the school site by 4:30pm.   
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school via email to 
parents@uhs.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
A Morgan 
Head of Learning – Year 11  
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